
 

Submitted by: 

Sweezey 

Announcement 
All girls interested in playing Slopitch this year MUST sign up this week. 
The sign-up sheet is on the door of room 347. See Ms Sweezey or Mr 
Robertson if you have a question. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes 

 
 

Submitted by: 

Fenwick 

Announcement 
Any girls interested in playing soccer please sign up outside room 341 
today after lunch. Be prepared for tryouts Wednesday after school 
outside. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
The White Pine Book Club will be meeting this Wednesday in the library 
during lunch. We will be planning our trip to the literary conference on 
April 26th, so if you want to make sure you are included please make 
sure you meet with Miss Smith and Mrs Pavone. The members of our 
club have been reading a lot of wonderful books so a day of celebration 
of our achievements is needed. 



Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Robertson 

Announcement 
Any girls interested in playing Slo-pitch are asked to sign-up on the door 
of room 347 this week. See Ms. Sweezey or Mr. Robertson if you have 
any questions. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes Yes 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Ms. George 

Announcement 
The new date for the OSAP presentation is on Wednesday, April 10th 
during Period 3 in the library.  Grade 12's will be called to the library by 
class. There will also be a presentation in the library at 6 pm for parents 
and any students who would like to attend.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes Yes 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 



J. Barker 

Announcement 
Senior Co-Ed volleyball is due to Mrs. Barker by Friday. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes  

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Jodie Miller 

Announcement 
Do you have a special event coming up...prom, formal or graduation? Are 
you low on cash? Then PROM PROJECT is for you! This Saturday April 
6th, you can select the perfect head to toe look for FREE. This one day 
free extravaganza is located at the DSBN Academy and Beamsville 
Highschool from 9:30-1:30. See Mrs Miller in student services, if you 
need more information. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes Yes 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

E. Prochownik 

Announcement 
Today is World Autism Awareness Day. Please stop by our table outside 
of the Resource Room today at lunch to purchase a Ribbon or Tattoo. All 
proceeds go to the Niagara Chapter of Autism Ontario to fund programs 
and services. Thank you for your support! 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 



 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

V.A-W 

Announcement 
Attention Intermediate School Reach: there is a special practice today at 
lunch in preparation for our upcoming tournament on Thursday. Please 
make a point of attending and bring your permission forms.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Pavone, J. 

Announcement 
Chess Players - The registration window for the DSBN Championship 
closes tomorrow at 3 pm. Please return a signed permission form along 
with the tournament fee to Mr. Pavone by 3 pm tomorrow. Mr. Calford 
(the tournament organizer) WILL FREEZE the Google sign-up form 
Wednesday at 3 pm.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Pavone, J. 

Announcement 



The Varsity Boys Soccer sign-up list will be taken down at the end of the 
week. Two try-out sessions will be held outdoors (weather permitting) 
next week on Tuesday and Thursday. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 
ATTENTION to all concert band members - a reminder that we have 
regular practice this week.  Please meet in the music room and be ready 
to play by 2:30 pm.  If you cannot attend, you need to let Mrs. Sayliss 
know sooner than later.  Lastly, due to the parent-teacher interviews, 
practice will be ending early - please arrange your ride home for 3:30 pm. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 
This is a reminder that today is World Autism Day.  Please go and 
purchase a ribbon or tattoo for $2.00 outside the Resource Room.  All 
proceeds go to Autism Niagara - Niagara Chapter for Programs and 
Services.  Thank you for your support! 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    



 
 


